
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Intermunicipal Planning Framework - Grant Application

Recommendation of the Committee

That the City of Edmonton partner with the City of St. Albert in applying for an Alberta
Community Partnership grant, as outlined in the November 16, 2021, Urban Planning and
Economy report UPE00816.

History

At the November 16, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the November 16, 2021, Urban
Planning and Economy report UPE00816 was considered.

Attachment

November 16, 2021, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00816
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